

May 4, 1979

Dear Dr. Russell:

We (FGSC) question if you are ready to release your crib-1 (FGSC #3300) culture at ~~this~~ time. If so please inform us right away in order that it can be listed in the next Neurospora Newsletter #26 -- due to go to press in June of this year.

If we do not hear from you we shall continue to hold this culture until further notice otherwise. Thanks for you attention to the above.

Sincerely,

(Mrs.) Ruth Rimbev.